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Dear sir, 

I would like to object to the latest version of the local plan for Warrington with the 
following reasons :-

The planned period is far too long. 

The Economic forecast is far too optimistic. 

The latest economic news is far from certain 

The new houses planned in the South will not be affordable for young people 

Brownfield sites in the Town centre should be developed first and not allowing developers 
to pick easy green field sites. 

Regards 

Susan 




